
 
 
 

1 

                                                             
                                                                                                                   
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                               
  
 
This week we began Science Week in school with a 
wonderful Assembly led by Mrs Brennan-Sweeney. 
She reminded us that Science is learning about 
what we see around us.  
Science is learning about why we dream, how we 
use our senses, how animals, plants and humans 
grow, the planets & space  and much much more! 
This week we have celebrated everything about 
Science and we have learnt about this year’s 
theme- connections.  
Mrs Anand also came into our Assembly to speak 
to us about her job as an engineer at British 
Aerospace. We loved learning all about her job! 
 
Thankyou Mrs Anand for speaking to us on 
Monday. 
 
 
This week our Reception children made connections between smells and memories. They used their sense of 
smell to test scents such as talcum powder, chocolate, popcorn, suncream. mouthwash. As well as identifying 
the scents they made connections with the memories they triggered.  
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Reception also drew maps of their journey to school identifying who and what they see along the way. 
 

 
To round science week off Mrs Starbuck came to speak to us about her job as a physiotherapist. She spoke to 

us about the different parts of our bodies and how we can keep ourselves healthy and safe.  
Thankyou Mrs Starbuck for speaking to us all today. 
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Summer Fair: 
 
Last week, the sun came out, the 
music played and the rain stayed 
away!. It was an absolute delight to 
see so many parents and families 
having fun together, it emphasised the 
community spirit that is at the heart of 
our school.  
 
Thank you so much for all of your 
donations and to those of you came 
along and especially the parents and 
staff who volunteered to make the 
event such a special 
occasion. Thankyou also to our 
amazing Irish dancers!! It was lovely to 
see so many of our talented dancers 
performing. 
 
We are delighted to announce that the 
event raised an amazing £5230, which 
far exceeded our expectations and will 
be put to good use in our school for all 
our children.  
 
A huge thankyou to our PSA Chairs, 
Grace and Laura for all of their hard 
work in organising and co-ordinating 
the event.  
A huge thankyou also to Mr & Mrs Wroe who have supported the PSA for so many years. Their daughter, Erin, 
is now in year 6 and, therefore, we will be saying farewell to Mr & Mrs Wroe very soon. They have both been 
instrumental in the development of our Eco Garden and maintaining our outdoor areas. Their hard work will 
leave a long  lasting legacy here at Cheadle Catholic Schools. We thank you for everything you have done for 
Mr & Mrs Wroe, we will miss you.  
 
 
PSA Uniform Swap 
 
Please save all uniform you no longer require which is in good condition. 
 
We will be holding a school uniform event on Friday 14th July in the junior playground after school. 
 
We are looking to re-home any spare uniform you have to re-use those preloved items which still have lots of 
wear! 
 
Please join us by dropping off uniform as set out below, or by collecting any uniform you need at the event.   
 
At the event we will set out all uniform received in size order for you to collect.  A discretionary PSA donation 
can be made when collecting uniform. 
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Hopefully you can either pass on uniform or collect some at the event to save some shopping trips over the 
summer! 
 
Any questions please email:  
 
psa.ccijs@gmail.com 
 
*Please include winter uniform including ties, 
and any summer uniform you are finished 
with.  Any size from nursery to year 6. 
*We will hold several uniform events a year to 
give you chances to send in and collect 
uniform throughout the year. 
 
Please either: 
 
Drop off uniform at your child’s classroom 
or if you need to drop off outside of school 
hours please message the PSA email 
address above for a home delivery. 
 
*Please ensure all uniform donated is 
washed. 
 
 

-Reduce, Reuse, Recycle 
 
 

 
The Big Leap: 
 
This week it was Year 2’s turn for the The Big Leap! A huge 
thankyou to our friends form year 6 for their encouragement and 
help.  
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Thumbs Up Wednesday: 
 
On Wednesday we welcomed parents back into school for our last Thumbs Up Wednesday of the year. It was 
wonderful for our children to show off their learning and achievements this year.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eid Al-Adha. 
 
We wish all of our Muslim families a happy and 
blessed Eid with their families. We have enjoyed 
learning about your celebrations in school this 
week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PARKING REMINDER: 
 
The Infant carpark is for staff or blue badge holders only. If you are not a member of staff or a blue badge 
holder you will be asked to move your car. 
If you have family members or friends picking your children up, please let them know where to park safely. 

 
 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for all those in our school and parish communities who are dealing with illness, 
loneliness, anxiety and bereavement. May they find comfort in the knowledge that they are in our thoughts and 
prayer 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mrs Glynn 

headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
Tel: 0161 485873 
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Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 

 
Nursery: Lola & Vinnie 
R1: Isabelle & Isaac L 
R2: Summer & Anthony 
R3: Freddie & Sadie 
1O: Martha & Chester 
1DW: Thea & Martin 
1BM: Orla B & Adam 
2L: Harper & Connor 
2W: Scarlett & Alexander 
2NB: Kai & Sophia K 
 
Provisional Diary Dates    
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 
 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Friday 14th July  PSA Break the Rules Day 

Uniform Swap after school  
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 

YEAR 2 FEST in FOREST SCHOOL. (More 
details to follow) 

Monday 24th July  9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  

YEAR 2 LEAVER’S DISCO (More info to 
follow) 

Tuesday 25thJuly  School closes for Summer Holidays 

 

 
 
 
 

 


